From:
To:

Ellenbrook Area Residents Association EARA
Joanna Vincent; Brenda Taplin

Subject: Resident email to inspector

Date:

23 November 2021 00:00:16

—————————— Original Message ----------

From: Nita Fitch < >

To: Ellenbrook Residents <info@ellenbrookresidents.org>
Date: 21/11/2021 12:45

Subject: Quarry

I feel that the resident’s views of West Hatfield. Smallford, East St. Albans
and all surrounding areas are being ignored.
The green belt will be totally destroyed by more development of this site.

We currently have green fields and open spaces between ourselves in Hatfield
and St, Albans which surely must be a high priority in this age of Covid. This
area has been a godsend to all local people who have availed themselves of
outdoor activities and walking facilities during this time, and no-one can
categorically say yet that this pandemic is truly over.

Brett appear to amend their application thinking that we will all be too
apathetic eventually to protest. Perhaps all the monies they are spending
would be better spent on worthier projects than lining their own pockets?
Health of the residents and everyone else affected must be more important
than monetary gains?

Brett also seem to be forcing this application/appeal through with total
disregard for any local views or opinions. They will not only deprive us of
open areas and its wildlife but cause chaos with its attendant safety issues on
our local roads over the whole area, and create further health issues with dust
and fumes

Nita Fitch





